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 CITY OF HAMILTON 
NOTICE OF MOTION 

Council: October 9, 2019 
 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR J. FARR…….…......………….…………..……….  
 
Implementation of a Temporary Lane Restriction on the North West Curb Lane of 
Wellington Street 

 
WHEREAS, potential safety concerns have been raised respecting the implementation of 
the Cannon Cycle Track at Wellington Street; and 
 
WHEREAS, in order to enhance the safety of cyclists and pedestrians it is recommended 
that a physical separation between the cycle track and the roadway be introduced on the 
at the South West corner. 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 
 

(a) That staff be directed to install a raised concrete barrier on Cannon Street at 
Wellington Street on the west side between the cycle track and the roadway.   

 
(b) That staff in conjunction with the reopening of the Cannon Cycle Track implement 

a temporary lane restriction on the north west curb lane of Wellington Street (at 
Cannon), with the intention of designing and implementing permanent measure in 
2020; and 

 
(c) That staff amend any contracts to enable these the enhancement(s) and that it be 

funded by the ward 2 area rating capital account #108052 up to a maximum of 
$15,000 or as needed.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


